
I own and manage a couple dozen units and if Oregon continues to remove landlord rights; 

continues to make it difficult to remove manipulative and dishonest tenants, I will sell my houses 

to home buyers and further reduce the pool of good, clean rentals.  I won't continue to offer a 

service if the state penalizes me in this way. 

 

Please vote No on HB 2004-A 

 

 

Ron 

 


